
 
 
 
 
 
PSW ID NO. NC0158015 

 
System Pressure Advisory! 
 
 
 
 
The Low-Pressure Boil Water Notification issued on February 13, 2025, for Intersection of 
25/70 and Walnut Creek Dr. to Momma’s Kitchen, Intersection of 25/70 and North Main St. to 
Mashburn Gap Apartments, Roberts Hill Rd., P. Davis Rd., Story rd.  is no longer in effect as of  
February 15, 2025. 
 
 
Town of Marshall 
828-649-3031 
And/or  
Kimberly Barnett 
Assistant Regional Engineer 
Public Water Supply Section 
Division of Water Resources 
828-296-4500 
 
 
 
CC:  Regional Engineer, PWSS, Asheville Regional Office 
 Madison County Health Department 
 


